# CORRESPONDENCE 2/21/2024 DOCUMENT NO. 00832-2024

## **Charlie Smith**

From: Angie Calhoun

**Sent:** Wednesday, February 21, 2024 3:27 PM

**To:** Consumer Correspondence

**Cc:** Cassandra Williams

**Subject:** Correspondence for DOCKET #20240000

Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!; Tell the FPSC to

support clean energy!; Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!; Tell the FPSC to support

clean energy!

Consumer correspondence for docket 20240000.

Thank you,

**Attachments:** 

Angela Calhoun

From: ronmanbolling@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ronnie Bolling

<ronmanbolling@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:21 AM

**To:** Consumer Contact

**Subject:** Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to protect their profits.

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access.

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state.

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that is good for all Floridians.

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida.

Sincerely,

Mr. Ronnie Bolling

411 Walnut St Pmb 16 Green Cove Springs, FL 32043-3443 ronmanbolling@gmail.com

**From:** gwilder@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of George Wilder

<gwilder@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:06 AM

**To:** Consumer Contact

**Subject:** Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to protect their profits.

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access.

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state.

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that is good for all Floridians.

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida.

Sincerely,
Dr. George Wilder
990 8th St S Apt 2A Naples, FL 34102-8215 gwilder@naplesgarden.org

From: wwallace@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of wayne wallace

<wwallace@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 7:59 AM

**To:** Consumer Contact

**Subject:** Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to protect their profits.

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access.

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state.

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that is good for all Floridians.

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida.

Sincerely, Mr. wayne wallace 161 Florida Ave Dunedin, FL 34698-7541 wwallace@solarsource.com

From: rotes.tonal-0w@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jennifer Kolodchak-Rojas

<rotes.tonal-0w@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 7:24 AM

**To:** Consumer Contact

**Subject:** Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to protect their profits.

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access.

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state.

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that is good for all Floridians.

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jennifer Kolodchak-Rojas

376 Lanternback Island Dr Satellite Beach, FL 32937-4707 rotes.tonal-0w@icloud.com

From: james.rhea@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Rhea

<james.rhea@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 6:14 AM

**To:** Consumer Contact

**Subject:** Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to protect their profits.

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access.

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state.

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that is good for all Floridians.

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida.

Sincerely, Mr James Rhea

1581 Venice Ave Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547-5740 james.rhea@att.net

From: james.rhea@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Rhea

<james.rhea@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 6:13 AM

**To:** Consumer Contact

**Subject:** Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to protect their profits.

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access.

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state.

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that is good for all Floridians.

I want to know who on the commission approved the change is the rate paid for surplus energy supplied by home owners with solar equipment. I would also want to know the justification for the approval.

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida.

Sincerely,
Mr James Rhea
1581 Venice Ave Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547-5740 james.rhea@att.net

From: princetwo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Roy Johnson

<princetwo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 4:38 AM

**To:** Consumer Contact

**Subject:** Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to protect their profits.

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access.

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state.

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that is good for all Floridians.

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida.

Sincerely,

Mr. Roy Johnson

2372 Warwick Rd Melbourne Fl USA Melbourne, FL 32935 princetwo@earthlink.net